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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

May 21, 1997

Michael J. Edwards
17175 East County Road
100 North

Charleston, IL 61820

SUBJECT: GLOBAL SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT SYSTEMS, INC.
Ref. Number; N46958

Dear Mr. Edwards:

Pursuant to our phone conversation today, the records of this offica reflect that
GLOBAL SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT SYSTEMS, INC. was administratively
dissolved on August 26, 1994 for failure to file the 1994 corporation annual
repert.

As requested, the address of record for this dissolved corporation has been
changed to 17175 E. County Rd., 100 North, Charleston, IL. 61920.

Your check for $122.50 is also returmed.

The address for the Department of Revenue is 5050 W. Tennessee St.,
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0100.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please either respond in writing
or call (904) 487-6901.

Susan Payne
Sanior Section Administrator Letter Number: 997A00027594
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